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May 4, 2021

Fort Myers, FL.

Dear

Thank you for contacting Area Agency on Aging for SWFL. Our records show that the person
listed above has been screened by our agency for long-term tare services and placed on the
Priority List(s} that wilj best meet their needs, and for which they appear eligible.

This letter is to notify you that YOur recent telephone screening vielded a priority rank #13,
The priority screening’ takes into atcaunt the amount o help needed, the amount of help
available angd other factars. Aj} callers are askeqd the same questions, which produces

If funding becomes av

Program (SMmc LTC), vou will be contacted by us. We wil assist you with completing any
required eligibii‘ity steps, such as 3 Medical Certification Form 5000-3008 and 8 Department of
Children ang Families application for Medicaid eligibility determination, For more information
about the SMmc LTC program and fair hearing rights, please visit the LTC website at:
http://ahca.m lorida.com Medicaid;’statewide me/smme tec.shim|

If funding becomes available for other Programs, you will he contacted. Some Programs may
féquire g co-pay,
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